
EFPA EMC 9/2006 – New President and Vice-President for EFPSA – European 
Federation of Psychology Students’ Associations 
  
Message from former EFPSA President Sven Gross  
  
Dear Colleagues, 
  
At this year’s General Assembly held at the 20th EFPSA congress in Czech Republic 
Markus Hausammann (president@efpsa.org) from Switzerland was elected as EFPSA 
president and Marija Sulajkovski (purple@EUnet.yu) from Serbia & Montenegro was 
elected as EFPSA vice president for the mandate 2006/ 07.  
  
Having worked together with Markus and Marija for several years now, we can gladly 
say that this new team is the best choice to lead our organisation in the upcoming 
mandate. They are both highly capable students who gained a lot of experience 
through their enthusiastic engagement in their national organisation as well as in 
EFPSA. You can be curious to meet them in Greece or at a later occasion since they 
are truly pleasant persons. 
  
They are both informed about all the important issues going on in EFPA as well as 
specific agreements EFPSA has with EFPA. 
  
We would like to make you aware of the attached annual report of EFPSA. As you can 
read in our report it has been a very important, challenging but nevertheless 
successful year for EFPSA. Triin and I are proud of the achievements we made 
together with all the involved people. It was a great experience for both of us and we 
both grew in terms of personal and professional learnings.  
  
After three and four years of involvement in EFPSA Triin and me will both retire from 
the Executive Board of EFPSA but will remain as advisors in the background. The time 
has come to make this step since both of us will graduate soon. 
  
We also would like to thank EFPA for the great cooperation we had throughout the 
whole year!  
  
We wish you all the best and a lot of success for the future!  
  
  
Sven Gross and Triin Ulla 
Former President and Vice-President of EFPSA 
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